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Announcements  

Thursday Prayer  

Meet ing @ 9:00 

P.M.  

Join us through Zoom. 

The link is posted weekly 

on the WCAC English 

Facebook page.  

Sunday Serv ice 

Regist ra t ion  

Register at WCAC.CA or 

call Sarah Yang between 

Thursday and Saturday. 

Sunday School  

Add your name and 

email in the comment 

section of the Sunday 

school posting on WCAC 

English Facebook page. 

We will send you a 

student book. 

Worship Tips  

“Enter his gates with 

thanksgiving and his 

courts with praise; give 

thanks to him and praise 

his name.” (Psalm 100:4) 

Is thanksgiving an often 

overlooked form of 

worship? 

Elder Nominat ion 

Commit tee  

Ba l l o t s  w i l l  b e  sen t  

o u t  9 /20 .  Me mb e r  

vo t i n g  i s  9 /2 7 .  

 

Missionary news:  

Order of Service 
o Welcome and prayer 

o Worship 

o Scripture reading 

o Meditation 

o Congregational prayer 

o Sermon 

o Response prayer 

o Announcements + benediction 

Se p te mb e r  

2 0 20  

20 
Sermon Title: 
Celebrating God’s Rest 

Scripture passage: 
Leviticus 23-25 

  

Although the Covid-19 cases is coming down slowly in Mexico and relatively 
high, there are still many unknowns ahead as the stores, offices, public park 
and restaurants have all reopened with restrictions. Gatherings with other 
people for us are still restricted. All the schools here are online until further 
notice. This really took a toll on many expat families who live in Mexico City. 
Some of them decided to return to their homeland with their young children 
until the situation improved. We have bid farewell to some families in the 
month of August. It always hard to say goodbye to our dear friends in the 
Chinese community here. But we give thanks to the Lord that we had walked 
alongside them the past six months while we were all under self-quarantine. 
Pray for our strength, endurance and patience during this challenging time. 
Trusting God is in control in all circumstances and continue to work in this 
LRPG.  
 Please pray for those who heard the gospel will experience His 
supernatural presence in their lives. Pray for Fang who attended our 
worship and men’s Bible class regularly for the past seven months will 
continue to grow in his faith upon his return to his homeland in mid-Sept. 
Pray he will be able to find a good local church to worship in his 
hometown.  
 Do pray for all our teammates that are in Canada this year and those 
with delayed return until at least January that the Lord will bless their 
time there. Also pray for our Chinese ministry teammate Anne for her 
medical follow up will go well in Toronto until the end of September.  
 

 

                     If you would like to donate to the work of Victor and Betty, give to the 

Global Advance Fund at: https://www.cmacan.org/give/ 
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